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Dear friends and colleagues,

We welcome you to the ENTOG exchange 2023 in the United Kingdom 

where we are looking forward to hosting you in London, Birmingham, 

Edinburgh, Northern Ireland and more! The exchange will run from 18th 

to 21st September and will be followed by a Scientific Meeting on Friday 

22nd September in Birmingham. The ENTOG council will take place on 

Saturday 23rd of September. 

ENTOG EXCHANGE UK 2023 

Obstetrics & Gynaecology (O&G) training in the UK

Working within the National Health Service (NHS), the UK has a 7-year

run through training programme for O&G. We rotate to various hospitals

in our training region yearly and follow national and local guidelines.

National guidelines are developed by the RCOG as Green-Top

Guidelines or NICE guidelines. This exchange is a brilliant opportunity

for us to share our training experiences with you!

Exchange Programme: Monday 18th to Thursday 21st September 

We invite you to arrive on Sunday evening to settle into your

accommodation. The exchange starts Monday morning at your host

hospital and continues until Wednesday. During the working day, you

will shadow trainee doctors in your host hospital. Your host will help

coordinate accommodation and suggest a social programme for the

evenings to help you explore the city. We recommend using Thursday

for tourist activities and travel to Birmingham for the Scientific Meeting.

Scientific Meeting: Friday 22nd September, Birmingham  

Full programme for the scientific meeting TBC

ENTOG Council: Saturday 23rd September (am only)

Registration 

Two trainees from each ENTOG member country will be invited on the 

ENTOG Exchange and selected by their national trainee society.

The ENTOG Country Representatives are kindly requested to

communicate the details of the selected exchange participants using

the application form sent by the Secretary-General and email the

completed form by 14th of February 2023 to executive@entog.eu

• Additional participants for the ENTOG Scientific Meeting and Council

can be communicated with an e-mail to entogexchange23@

gmail.com



z

ENTOG EXCHANGE and 
COUNCIL

18th -23rd September 2023
Price

€200 per observer to include ENTOG Exchange, the ENTOG Scientific

Meeting and Council, Friday evening dinner + drinks.

Please note this price excludes all transport and accommodation

€100 if only attending the ENTOG Scientific Meeting and/or Council

The ENTOG Exchange brings together trainees from around Europe to 

improve standards, promote training and encourage research and 

exchange of information in O&G care. We encourage all participants of 

the ENTOG Exchange to join the full programme. 

For more information please contact 

entogexchange23@gmail.com

We are very much looking forward to 

meeting you all!

Best wishes,

The Local Organising Committee 
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